
Dear Ms. Reiley, 
I would like the Chair and Committee members to know that we support amendments -2 and-4 in HB 
4015.  We are commercial blueberry farmers in Washington County, and think the bill as written needs 
these amendments for the greater good of all. I thank you very much in advance for giving this message 
to the members. 
Jean Edwards 
30350 NW Scotch Church Rd 
Hillsboro OR 97124 
503 706-9663 

 


